
Mr. Rupen Saddler 
161 Churchill Road 
Tenafly, N.J. 07670 

Dear Mr. addler: 

February 26, 1975 

We are extremely grateful for your willingness to be a 
St. Varta Steward and for your generosity in donating 
$100 in y ur capacity as a Steward for one year. 

We hope this will be a beginning in establishing true 
stewardship in our Church. 

A special lapel pin designed for our Stewards by the 
noted artist Walter Kapr1elian is attabbed to t is letter. 
We hope you will wear it proudly as a symbol of your 
Stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your Stewardship regularly 
each year, about which we will be in touch with you. 

Thank you agiin, and very best wishes. 

Enc. 

Sincerely, 

Sfran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


